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ADDENDUM ONE TO 

 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI)  

 
Proposals for a Replacement Data Management System 

 
STATE OF ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION 

 
Remove 

On page two of the RFI, Response Information, remove bullet point (b) in its entirety. 
 

(b) Responses to each of the two numbered items identified above. 
 
All other information for this RFI remain unchanged. 
 

Response Information: 
Responses to this RFI are required by July 23, at 4:00 p.m. AKST.   
Responses should include the following: 

a) Name, mailing address, phone number, and e-mail of designated point of contact; and 
 
 
Department of Environmental Conservation  
Division of Administrative Services 
Procurement Section 
Attention: Christine Mash 
555 Cordova Street, 4th Floor  
Anchorage, Alaska 99501  
Telephone: 907-269-0291 
Email: DECDASPROCUREMENT@alaska.gov 
 
 
Questions about this RFI can be directed to Christine Mash at decdasprocurement@alaska.gov.   
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